EXPLO 2023 Summer Update
EXPLO Summer Programs will be conducting two residential summer sessions on campus for high school students. We anticipate that each session will bring approximately 250 students to campus supervised by more than sixty EXPLO staff.
Key EXPLO Arrival and Departure Dates
EXPLO staff arrive: June 19th
Session #1 campers arrive: June 25th
Session#1 campers depart: July 15
Session #2 campers arrive: July 17
Session #2 campers depart: August 5

EXPLO staff depart: August 7

Impacted Physical Spaces
EXPLO students and staff will reside in the following dorms- Andrews Court, Dudley Lawrence, Garrison, MacCracken, OSilas, Rothschild, Slonim Woods, Taylor, Titsworth, and Warren Green.

The North Lawn will be a center of activity for the program. The Performing Arts Center, Bates, BWCC Heimbold, Campbell Sports Center, Andrews House, Science Center, Sheffield, and the Library will host indoor courses and activities. Courses and activities run daily 9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Some spaces will be used for evening activities from 6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.

While EXPLO students are residing on campus, faculty with offices in Dudley Lawrence, MacCracken, OSilas, Rothschild and Titsworth must notify Campus Safety and Campus Operations (campussafety@sarahlawrence.edu / operations@sarahlawrence.edu) a day in advance. 

Bates and BWCC Dining
[bookmark: _GoBack]EXPLO will use Bates as its primary venue for meal service. The Barbara Walters Campus Center café will provide late afternoon (4:45 p.m. - 5:45 p.m.) refreshments to EXPLO campers Monday through Friday.

Note: Starting Monday, June 26, Bates will be open to faculty and staff for lunch between 12:45 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. The BWCC Cafe will also be open for faculty and staff from 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. during the week
